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Richman School 700 S. Richman Avenue, Fullerton, CA 92832     714-447-7745    Fax:  714-447-7769 

May 31, 2016 

  

Dear Rotarians, 

 

Since it’s inception, Rotary Cares has been a huge success with Richman 

families and surrounding community. Persons who wouldn’t otherwise 

have access to basic health care needs can come by and have a variety of 

services provided, free of charge.   

 

I know that the community is very appreciative to Rotary for making this 

event possible and looks forward to it annually. 

 

I’ve been happy to reassure parents who’ve recently asked that the 

event will once again take place on June 4th, 2016. 

 

We look forward to the Rotary Cares taking place on June 3, 2017, and for 

many years to come.     
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Estella Grimm 

Principal 

 

 
 

 

Setting the Pace and Winning the Race! 


